
 

  

  

  

  

 

08th February 2021 

  

Dr Rhiannon Evans 

Senior Lecturer 

DECIPHer, School of Social Sciences 

Cardiff University 

1-3 Museum Place 

Cardiff 

 

Dear Rhiannon, 

 

Study Title: Programme theory modelling, stakeholder consultation and intervention 

prioritisation  

Thank you for your e-mail correspondence of the 7th January 2021 in relation the above 

named study funded by the NIHR. 

 

Following review of your request and the information provided, please accept this letter as 

confirmation that you are not required to apply for ethical approval. 

 

Should you require any future assistance from SREC in relation to the study please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely  

  

  

Professor Emma Renold 

Chair of School of Social Sciences Research Ethics Committee 

 

 

 
 


